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 My name is Joly MacFie. 

I‘m the current VP (Admin) of the Internet Society’s New York Chapter, which I also represent in 
both the North America Regional At-Large Organization (NARALO) and the NonCommercial 
Users Constituency (NCUC) of ICANN.

I am interested in participating in the At-Large new gTLD Review Group.

While I have, over the years, followed efforts to establish a .nyc top level domain, I have no 
particular interest in any applicant. 

Thus I can declare that I have no conflicts of interest whatsoever.

I would do my best to represent the interests of Internet users in the review process.
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